
 

If you and your family rely on excellent, timely healthcare, learn the new law. 

Catholics for Freedom of Religion-Religious Freedom Forum 

Proudly Presents 

The Affordable Care Act and the Complete Lives System  

A Presentation by Dr.John Hassett, M.D. 

CRITICAL INFORMATION FOR PHYSICIANS, HEALTH CARE PROFESSIONALS AND 

HEALTHCARE CONSUMERS 

Dr. John Hassett, M. D. is Board Certified in Critical Care Medicine, 

 Internal Medicine, Sleep Medicine, and Pulmonology 

Dr. John Hassett, M.D. graduated from New York Medical College in 1994.  Dr. Hassett did his internship 

at New Rochelle Hospital aŶd ResideŶcy at St. ViŶceŶt’s Hospital iŶ New York City which he coŵpleted iŶ 
1998.  Dr. Hassett also completed a fellowship at North Shore Hospital in 2001 and is affiliated with four 

hospitals on Long Island.  They include Mercy Hospital, Winthrop University Hospital, North Shore 

University Hospital Manhasset and North Shore University Hospital Franklin Square. 

Please join us for a special presentation by Dr. John Hassett, M.D. on the Affordable Care Act, often 

referred to as Obamacare.  Dr. Hassett is an expert on the 2,572 page law which he has completely read 

and digested.  Along with providing health care to Long Island communities for the last 15 years, he also 

lectures and educates people on the affects the Affordable Care Act will have on the quality of health 

care in our country. 

Catholics for Freedom of Religion-Religious Freedom Forum is sponsoring this event and we urge you to 

attend so that you can be inforŵed aŶd prepared to deal with the iŵpeŶdiŶg chaŶges to Aŵerica’s 
health care. 

                                               Date:    Thursday,  March 20, 2014 

                                               Time:    7:00pm-9:00pm 

                                               Place:   St. Thomas More RC Church  - Meeting Room 

                                                             115 Kings Highway, Hauppauge, NY 11788 

                                                  

                                              Coffee and Cake will be served 

For more information or questions please call: 

Lorraine Yovino at 631-780-5206, Email: lkyovino@reagan.com 

Pat Ahrens at 631-724-6383, Email: pattiewack@verizon.net                                                         

  


